
 

Consultation on the draft Welsh Language Standards 
Regulations 

 
 

The Welsh Government is organising two consultation events in order to 
collect people’s opinion on the draft Regulations to specify Welsh language 
standards for organisations in the health sector. We are eager to hear from 
anyone with an interest in the standards and in the use of Welsh in the health 
sector. 
 
The events are held on  
 
26 September – Y Galeri, Caernarfon – 10:15am – 12:45pm 
 
28 September – Liberty Stadium, Swansea - 1:15pm – 3:34pm 
 
During the meeting there will be presentations on the draft standards, the use 
of Welsh in the health sector and an opportunity to discuss the draft standards 
and give your opinion. 
 
For more information about the consultation and the draft standards please 
visit    http://gov.wales/consultations/welshlanguage/welsh-language-
standards-improving-services-for-welsh-speakers/?lang=en 
 

 
To register email UnedIaithGymraegWelshLanguageUnit@wales.gsi.gov.uk by 22 
September, stating  
 
Name     ...................................... 
 
Organisation   ………………….. 
 
Location    Caernarfon 26 September                  Swansea   28 September  
 
Please note if you would prefer to contribute in Welsh or English, 
simultaneous translation will be provided  
 
Welsh                            English                 
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